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To: Town of Moreau Residents
Re: Closure of Clark Rd.

Weather pending, the Highway Department is scheduled to install a 36”
culvert pipe on Clark Road near Fortsville Road from August 5% to August 8th.
These dates are subject to change due to weather delays and possibly stretch
into the following week. This project will take 3-4 days to complete. Clark Road
will be closed from Selfridge Road to Fortsville Road, as traffic will not be able
to get through. For those that normally use this stretch of Clark Road, we ask
that you use Hatchery Road. We will have detour signs in place to direct traffic.

While there will be no throughfare traffic, all homes will be
accessible from Selfridge Rd., except for one home on the corner of
Clark Rd. and Fortsville Rd. However, the driveway will be
accessible from Fortsville Rd.
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Chris Abrams - Highway Superintendent




